New Jersey

MRP Fraud Watch Network

Join Us for a FREE Shred Event!

Get the resources you need to help protect yourself and your  saturday, September 21
family. Learn how to spot and avoid scams with the AARP Pleasantville City Hall
Fraud Watch Network. 18 N 1st Street

: Pleasantville, NJ 08232
AARP NJ and the AARP Pleasantville Chapter will be 10a.m.-1p.m.
hosting a FREE shred event this month! Have any documents
you need to shred? Bring them to the parking lot of the
Pleasantville City Hall on Saturday, September 21 from

10 a.m. to 1 p.m. to have them safely and confidentially
shredded.

Register

Registration is required, so please register today! You do not
need to be an AARP member to participate.

https://events.aarp.org/
PleasantvilleShred
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aarp.org/fraudwatchnetwork




